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Dear Parent/Guardian; 

The Cliffside Park School District will be following Governor Murphy’s recent directive allowing for staff, 

students and visitors the option of NOT wearing a mask while in a school building or office beginning 

Monday, March 7th.  Students and staff riding our buses will continue wearing masks at this time.  Also, 

students and staff who return from quarantining or COVID after 5 days at home may be required to 

wear a mask for days 6-10 while in school. 

There is always the possibility of requiring masks in the future if there is a school or community COVID 

outbreak. 

Travel guidelines, as per NJ Department of Health, remain in effect until further notice; 

Travel Guidelines: 

Vaccinated (with Booster) - Self monitor no testing required.  

Unvaccinated (no Booster) - Test 3-5 days after travel. Even if negative, self-quarantine for 5 days, return 

day 6. If no testing, remain home 10 days and return.  

Family Member Traveling - If a family member travels, unvaccinated or vaccinated students may attend 

school but parents should monitor any symptoms. 

 

Please continue to visit our website (www.cliffsidepark.edu) or our Instagram account for up-to-date 

information regarding COVID guidelines. 

If you have any questions, please contact your school principal or my office. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Michael J. Romagnino 

http://www.cliffsidepark.edu/

